
Dear walking friends, 

 

The preparations for the Fuldamarsch 2025 are already in full swing. 

Here some essential infos: 

Date: Oct. 3rd to 5th, 2025. 

Location: Gemeindezentrum Neuhof. 

Registration (online!): Juli 1st to Sept. 28th, 2025 

 

On Friday there will be an afternoon walk with 6 and 11 km. The opening 

ceremony will start at 7 pm at the Gemeindezentrum. On Friday evening there 

is a pasta buffet which has to be booked in advance. 

On Saturday we offer walking routes of 6, 11, 21, 30 and 42 km. In the evening 

there will be a buffet called German Autumn, which also must be booked in 

advance. 

On Sunday you can choose between routes of 6, 11, 21 and 30 km. At 3:30 pm 

there will be a closing ceremony with IML awards. 

 

For our mass accommodations we could find an additional location which is 

about 3 km from the start. 

The City of Neuhof offers the following parking facilities: 

Park & Ride Neuhof Nord and Neuhof Süd and the parking place at the train 

station which is also suitable for smaller mobile homes (depending on the space 

available). Additional parking (only during the day!) is at the Johannes-Kepler-

School. 

We are looking forward to see you again in October! 


